Friends of Cheyenne Mountain State Park Board Meeting
March 25, 2010
Members present were: Lori O’Hare, Barb Scott, Glen Scott, Pam Scott, Jack Busher, Jim Hatley, and Jim Purdy.  Also present were guests Darlene Hatley, Barry and Pat Cooper.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.
The minutes from the last meeting (February 2010) were reviewed and approved by a unanimous vote. 
Reports
Treasurer’s Report:   Our current spending balance is $3,869.74 in the 1st Bank account.   We still have the $5000+ in the CD.  Treasurer’s report as submitted by Barb Scott was accepted unanimously.  
Programs/Finance:  No news.    
Membership:  No news
Communications:  Jack is working on the next issue of The Tracker and is trying to get an article together to introduce Mitch Martin to the members.  He is also going to run a biography on one of the board members and Jim Purdy offered to be the next featured board member.   We will run an article on Mr. Timmons in our next newsletter. 
Volunteer Update:  The new volunteer trainings are going well.  There was a program on bird banding at our last volunteer meeting done by Pat Grove.  Deb Ackley talked about Big Horn sheep at the meeting in February.  There is a schedule out for trail maintenance work days and the Spring Cleaning work day on the 14th was successful with good participation.  
Old Business
The Hatley’s have offered the services of their daughter to do some artwork for the tree sculpture we are looking at doing as a way of showing appreciation to people who give donations to the friends.   An idea tossed around was to have a black wrought iron tree with leaves made of different metals and pine cones with names of donors on those.  More discussion will come as the new park manager gets on board.
Park Manager Update
Mitch Martin was selected as the new Park Manager and will start on April 12.  No report this evening.
New business

As the leadership changes, we will address new concerns and business once the dust has settled.  Glen wants the board to be flexible on the next meeting date as Mitch will only be at the Park for a few days before we are scheduled to meet.
Motion was made to adjourn.  Motion approved unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 6:05 pm.  Next meeting will be April 15, 2010 at 5:30 pm.  
Respectfully submitted, 

Lori O’Hare

